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It doesn't get much closer than this... 

The La Crosse City Council approves funding for prep work on Bliss Road repairs...by a margin
of just one vote. Seven to six. The cost to come up with designs for repair work would be about
40-thousand dollars. Council member Bob Seaquist says the road up Grandad Bluff would not
have to be fixed this year...but the design work needs to be completed soon. 

Seaquist also argues that going ahead with designs will give the city more leverage to negotiate
with Shelby and Medary on who will pay the costs for repairs.
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